January 19, 2023

The Regional Director-DENR, MIMAROPA
Land Management Bureau

4™ Floor, DENR by the Bay Building

Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila

Attention: The Chief, Legal Division

Dear Sir/Maam:
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Good Day! | am writing to your good Office to follow-up the final decision on the BL case
No. 213-R entitled Luz Estiandan, Claimant-protestant versus HA No. 2-4325 (E-2-
3815) Rufino Madi, Applicant-Respondent, LOT No. 162-A PLS 618-D, Pulot Shore,
Sofronio Espaiiola (formerly Brooke’s Point), Palawan. | already sent the request letters
dated July 3, 2017 and March 15, 2018 (see attached letters). Almost six-(6) years had

passed and to date, no response was provided by your Office.

Again, | am humbly asking to give us your immediate attention to this case so we can

get settled.
Thank you very much,

Sincerely,
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June 27, 2017

The Regional Director- DENR, MIMAROPA

Land Managemeént Bureau
4™ Floor, DENR by the baybldg., Roxas Bivd,
Ermita, Manila

Dear Sir/Maam:

Magandang umaga po sa lahat at mabuhay po kayo. Mangyari pong sumulat ako
sainyo upang malaman namin kong ano na po ang resulta ng memorandum petsa
Nobyembre 24, 1995 ng Chief, Land Management Division, Antonio C. Alimario sa .
Chief, Legal Division ng DENR, Region IV-B patungkol sa DLO Claim No. 213(R), Luz
Estiandan versus H.A. No. 4325 (E-2-3815) Rufino Madi. Ako po ay anak ni Rufino
Madi at hanggang ngayon ay patuloy na nagpoposisyon at nagbubungkal ng sariling
lupa sa simulat simula pa mahal na Chief, Legal Division.

Marami pong salamat at kami ay umaasa sa agarang kasagutan o pagdinig sa
aming kahilingan sa inyong tangapan ng sa ganun ay magkaroon na kami ng
katahimikan. (nakalakip po dito ang memorandum)




The Regional Director-DENR, MIMAROPA
Land Management Bureau

4™ Floor, DENR by the Bay Building
Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila

March 15, 2018

Attention: The Chief, Legal Division

Dear Sir/Maam,

Good Day! | am writing to your good Office to follow up the status of my letter
received dated July 03, 2017 regarding the case of BL case No. 213-R entitled Luz

Estiandan, Claimant-protestant versus HA No. 2-4325 (E-2-3815) Rufino Madi,

Applicant-Respondent, LOT No. 162-A PLS 618-D, Pulot Shore, Sofronio, Espariola
(formerly Brocke's Point), Palawan. | know that your Office is very busy, but | have not

yet received a response to my letter.

I trust that you will now give your immediate attention to this case so we can get settled.

Thank you,

Sinc;egly,,_>
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